
	
  

	
  

	
  
	
  
	
  

	
  
	
  
	
  

Greenville Police Department policy prohibits officers from 
shooting at people in moving vehicles unless the person 
poses a deadly threat by means other than the vehicle (for 
example, shooting at people from the vehicle). 
 
Per section 4.1.1 of GPD’s Use of Force Policy, police 
officers are not to discharge a firearm at or from a moving 
vehicle except as a necessary measure of self-defense or 
defense of another when the suspect is using deadly force. 


